OCTOBER NEWSLETTER

Fall is arriving with some nice cooler weather in the morning and evenings.
With more people out in the morning and evenings please be careful when
driving through the community and keep your speed 15 mph or less. Many
people have been decorating the outside of their homes, so a big thank you for
making our community festive.

FOOD DISTRIBUTION CANCELED FOR OCTOBER

We will not be having food distribution this month due to a complaint, but
if you are in need please contact the office for places that do have services
available. We really appreciate our volunteers that put 4 — 8 hours time into this
activity, so if you see them around give them a big thank you!

WATER SHUT OFF

Unfortunately, residents and guests are
still driving and/or parking on the grass.
Water and sewer pipes are being broken.
Please do not drive or park on the grass.
Also, with construction starting, it is
important to leave flags where they are and
be observant not entering construction
areas (please make sure your kids are
informed of this too and especially not
putting them in the bathroom with a mess).




BE RESPECTFUL PLEASE

Please do not put your items
curbside until the night before bulk
pick-up. Residents have been putting
their items curbside and leaving them
there for weeks.

Bulk pick-up is the SECOND
BULK PICK-UP Saturday of each month.

SATURDAY Please keep your items at your home
OCTOBER 9 until the night before pick-up.

UPCOMING ACTIVITIES

Karaoke Saturday, October 16th from 4:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.
Miami vs. Chicago Football Game Sunday, October 24th at 4:00 p.m.
Rock Painting Saturday, October 30th at TBD

Coffee and Donuts Tuesdays 9:00 a.m. -10:00 a.m.
Poker Evening Tuesdays 6:00 p.m.
Church Service Sundays 6:00 p.m. - 7:30 p.m.

Meet and Greet for all the Residents
Monday, October 18th at 7:00 p.m.

| will do a meet and greet for all the residents so we can welcome new and
meet neighbors and | will have the renditions of the renovations available
for you to see! It is exciting to see the new amenities and they should be
finishing the new office and starting the basketball and bocce courts soon!

NEW HOMES ARRIVING!

Five new homes have arrived and are being "set-up" with more to come this
year. This is exciting for the park and will increase your "curb appeal". Due to
the construction there are some items on the roads that might cause a flat tire.
If you see anything while walking please help us and pick it up




LOOKING FORWARD ...

Next month we are planning a water exercise time for adults, a kids night,
resident garage sale day and a Thanksgiving dinner. If you are interested
in having an activity please let us know as there are supplies provided. Please
look for flyers and emails on all these activities and be sure and sign up so we
can be prepared.

THINGS TO REMEMBER ...

Vehicles are also to be off the streets every night between 10 PM and 6 AM
and all day Wednesday so the trash pick up and emergency vehicles can pass
through (repeat violations will be towed). Do not use the dumpster as we have
had several calls from Waste Management as it can only be filled to the line
level. You should not be in the compound area unless you are renting a space
and even then you are to keep your items together in one space or rent more
than one space. Also, keep your compound space tidy and not move to a new
one leaving a patch of unkept grass.

Tamra Lewis, Community Manager
tlewis@treehousecommunities.com
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